

Metro 1 Progress Test 5-6 A

A Grammar

Read the sentence and choose the correct answer.

- 1 There are ___ photos of my friends on the walls in my bedroom.
A ☐ a few B ☐ a little C ☐ much
- 2 There isn't ___ sugar in this coffee. I don't like it.
A ☐ some B ☐ any C ☐ a
- 3 I can help you with the homework now. There's ___ time before class.
A ☐ a little B ☐ a few C ☐ many
- 4 How ___ space is there in your yard? Can we play tennis there?
A ☐ many B ☐ few C ☐ much
- 5 There's ___ milk in this bottle, Emily. Do you want it?
A ☐ any B ☐ some C ☐ a
- 6 There aren't ___ cars in the streets. People use their bikes here.
A ☐ much B ☐ a little C ☐ many

/ 6

B Grammar

Complete the sentence with the correct form of the word in parentheses.

- 1 _____ (Who) notebook is this? Is it Molly's?
- 2 Sue is very good at art. Can you see that painting on the wall? It's _____ (she).
- 3 No, _____ (there / be) any tomatoes in this salad because my mom doesn't like them.
- 4 Dad, _____ (there / be) any tennis balls in the car? I can't find them.
- 5 This bike isn't _____ (I), Dad. My bike is yellow and black.
- 6 Sam, _____ (there / be) a great band playing at the school concert tonight. Let's go and see it.

/ 6

C Vocabulary

Read the sentence and choose the correct answer.

- 1 I don't eat ___ because it comes from milk.
A ☐ butter B ☐ salt C ☐ soda
- 2 I always drink a glass of apple ___ before I go to school.
A ☐ ketchup B ☐ sugar C ☐ juice
- 3 Can we have chocolate ___ and milk before we go to bed, please?
A ☐ cookies B ☐ burgers C ☐ pineapples
- 4 Do you want ___ for dinner tonight? Yes? Then remember to buy cheese and salad.
A ☐ potato chips B ☐ burgers C ☐ cakes

- 5 My dad usually cooks ___ for dinner in the winter – it's nice to eat something hot!
 A ☐ salad B ☐ soup C ☐ cereal
- 6 I don't like pizza because I don't like the ___ on it.
 A ☐ burgers B ☐ strawberries C ☐ tomatoes

/ 6

D Vocabulary

Read the sentence and choose the correct answer.

- 1 People go to the art ___ in my town to see the beautiful pictures there.
 A ☐ museum B ☐ library C ☐ mall
- 2 I live in a small ___ in the country. It has one park and one school.
 A ☐ farm B ☐ village C ☐ city
- 3 A ship takes 15–30 days to go from California, on one side of the ___, to Japan.
 A ☐ ocean B ☐ lake C ☐ river
- 4 There is snow on the trees in this ___ for six months, every year.
 A ☐ jungle B ☐ desert C ☐ forest
- 5 In spring, the ___ is full of flowers and there are birds in the trees.
 A ☐ cafe B ☐ park C ☐ station
- 6 Come to the ___ with me. I want to buy something to read on my trip.
 A ☐ clothing store B ☐ movie theater C ☐ bookstore

/ 6

E Reading

Read the blog post about charity work and choose the correct answer for each question.

[About me](#) [Home](#) [Contact](#) theworldofajay.zyx.oup.com

My work with Forest School

by Ajay

This is my second month with the Forest School charity and so far it's going well. The idea of the charity is to organize trips to the country for children who live in towns and cities. We usually work with schools, but sometimes with families and other groups. We take children on short trips to rivers and lakes – and of course forests!

When the children go on these trips, they learn a lot of new skills. I also had to learn new skills so I could help on the trips. For example, I had to learn how to make a fire, but before that, they taught us how to find food and water in different situations. Then I learned how to build a home in the forest. These skills are completely new for most children today because they live in towns and cities. But children really enjoy learning them.

Last weekend, we took a group of 15 ten-year-old children from Baltimore on a trip to a forest. The forest was only about a 20-minute trip from their school by car, but for most of the children, it was their first visit there. It was a very long day – we left their school at 7:15 a.m. and didn't get back until after 5:00 p.m. – but they loved it. Their favorite part was cooking their own lunch over a fire.

An important part of Forest School is learning how to look after the environment. Of course, it's possible to learn this in a classroom, but it's not the same. When you're in the forest and can see all the trees and plants and animals around you, you really understand why the natural world is so important.

I'm really enjoying my work with Forest School. I love spending so much time outside and I have a lot of fun with the children. But for me, the most important thing is making a difference in children's lives. After all, that's why I do charity work.

- 1 What does Forest School give children?
A ☐ A chance to travel to other cities
B ☐ A chance to experience nature
C ☐ A chance to meet other children
- 2 What did Ajay learn to do first?
A ☐ Build a home
B ☐ Make a fire
C ☐ Find food and water
- 3 How many children went on the trip last weekend?
A ☐ 10
B ☐ 15
C ☐ 20
- 4 What did the children like most about the trip last weekend?
A ☐ Making food for themselves outside
B ☐ Visiting the forest for the first time
C ☐ Spending all day away from school
- 5 What is Ajay's main reason for working with Forest School?
A ☐ To have a fun experience
B ☐ To learn more about nature
C ☐ To make children's lives better
- 6 What is the main purpose of the text?
A ☐ To explain the importance of the natural world
B ☐ To suggest how young people can learn new skills
C ☐ To describe a personal experience of charity work

/ 6

F Listening

 Listen to a girl and boy talking about their town. Choose the correct answer for each question.

- 1 What did the girl do over the weekend?
A ☐ She watched a movie.
B ☐ She stayed at home.
C ☐ She went shopping.
- 2 What does the girl think about the town?
A ☐ It's very old and dirty.
B ☐ The stores are expensive.
C ☐ There aren't a lot of things to do.

- 3 What do the girl and boy disagree on?
- A ☐ The lake is a good place to go swimming.
- B ☐ The lake is a good place to listen to music.
- C ☐ The lake is a good place to meet friends.
- 4 Where does the boy suggest the girl go swimming?
- A ☐ The lake
- B ☐ The beach
- C ☐ The sports center
- 5 When is the new sports center opening?
- A ☐ In June
- B ☐ In May
- C ☐ In April
- 6 What do the girl and boy both want to do?
- A ☐ Learn how to drive a car
- B ☐ Work harder in school
- C ☐ Move to another town

/ 6

Test score

To focus on next: